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Dear all, 

Thank you very much for your support of ICIEA 2020. 

We hope that you and your families are safe and healthy. 

The COVID-19 outbreak has a significant influence on everybody’s life. The ICIEA 2020 organizing committee 

evaluated all possible options and countermeasures on how the conference will take place in the best possible 

way. The health and safety of our delegates are the topmost priority for us. 

To account for the current situation, the Organizing Committee has decided to: 

- Postpone the conference to 9-13 November 2020 

- Extend the deadline for early bird registration to 31 May 2020 

- Extend the deadline for standard registration to 31 July 2020 

We also evaluated all possible options for our delegates to present their papers in the best possible way. We 

decided to provide three options to our delegates: 

1) On-site presentation (this is the default) 

2) Virtual presentation using video-recorded oral presentation  

3) Virtual presentation using posters 

The organizing committee has also decided to provide a SGD100 discount to the registration fees for all categories 

(Early Bird Registration, Standard Registration, Early Bird Student Registration, and Standard Student Registration) 

if the delegates choose to present their papers using the “Virtual presentation” modes.   

The registration system will be updated to take care of these changes including the new rates.  In the meantime, 

please use the current system for your registration.   

For those who have registered before the registration system is updated, please email your selection of 

presentation mode together with your delegate ID, name and paper number to iciea2020@wpc-sg.com by 31 July, 

2020.   We will arrange to refund the SGD100 to your credit card should you select the virtual presentation mode.  

If no email is received from you by the stipulated deadline, your selection will be defaulted to “On-site 

presentation”; hence no refund to you will be made.  

We seek your understanding that, due to the unexpected COVID-19 situation, the conference program will be 

made available later than originally planned. Please stay tuned for further updates and accept our apologies for 

any inconvenience caused. 

Stay safe and healthy. 

Sincerely yours, 

Zhengguo Li, Jing Zhou and Geir Grasmo 

General Chairs, ICIEA2020 
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